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Stage 2  
Camp Yarramundi 

 

 

Last week our Stage 2 students 
and teachers enjoyed their couple 
of days at Lutanda Yarramundi 
Sport and Rec Camp.  
 

The students showed their Southie 
Spirit working as part of a team to 
challenge themselves while grow-
ing in confidence and independ-
ence. They were engaged in     
activities that promoted team 
building, problem solving and 
leadership abilities, enhancing 
their social skills, personal growth 
and self-esteem.  
 

Working Bee 
 

Many thanks to the awesome 
team who came to support the  
improvement of our school on  
Saturday. Go you Super Southies! 
 

Disco 
 

The SRC Gangsta Disco is on this 
afternoon from 4pm-6pm. Tickets 
will be on sale at the door for 
$2.50. 

 

Hawkesbury District  
Athletics Carnival 

 

Our school is coordinating the  
District Athletics Carnival this year, 
which will be held on Wednesday 
August 28 and Friday August 
30. Many thanks to Mrs Barker, 
Miss McKinley and Mrs Hassan 
who have been leading the       
organisation of the event.  
 

Many staff will be attending both 
days to help facilitate the events. 
We appreciate your understanding 
and flexibility with staff changes 
over these couple of days.  
 

Congratulations to all of our    
competitors. We know you will 
compete with the Southie Spirit. 
These students who are attending 

the carnival have already       
received a permission note with 
details of their event/s. 
 

Fathers’ Day Stall 
 

On Thursday August 29 the P&C 
will be holding the Fathers’ Day 
Stall. Gifts will be available with 
prices ranging from $2 to $6.  
 
 

Swim School 
 

Information regarding our Learn 
to Swim Program was sent home 
last week. This is an important 
opportunity for your child to learn 
basic skills in water safety and 
survival. 
 

Positions are still available.    
Further information is available 
at the office. 
 

Little Twinkle Before 
and After School Care 

 
 

The Little Twinkle Child Care 
Centre, located directly across 
the road, are investigating the 
possibility of offering before and 
after school care to Windsor 
South students.  
 

To help them gauge the needs of 
our school community, they 
would appreciate your feedback 
via the survey attached. Please 
return it to our school office at 
your earliest convenience .   
 
 

Belinda Bristol 
Acting Principal  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar of Events 

Term 3 2019 

Wed  21 Disco - 4pm - 6pm 

Mon  26 Assembly - 1-2A 

Wed  28 District Athletics 

Thur  29 Fathers’ Day Stall 

Fri  30 District Athletics 

Fri  30 Hawkesbury Eisteddfod - Choir 

Mon Sept 9 Assembly - 3-4M 

Mon 2 - Fri 13 September - Swim School 

Mon  23 Assembly - 2-3H 

Wed  25 Multicultural Day 

Don’t forget: 
Payments due: 

 
 

Voluntary School  Contributions: 
$20 per child or $40 per family 

 
 

http://www.windsorsth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/sws/view/home.node


 

Awards 
Congratulations to our  

Award Winners: 

Adelaide Olivia B, Harrison S, Eli G, Mitchell M. 

Norseman Xavier G, Destiny N, Malakai M, Robert S. 

Alice 
Springs 

Stephen E, Immogen K, Guy G,  Akihito T,     
Trinity P. 

Coolangatta Shontaii G, Tyler S, Isaac T-D, Riley H. 

Hartley Sophia H, Jake L, Jasmine L, Reiana H. 

Melbourne Bailey H, Daniel B, Luke P, Pranav P. 

Undara Jayden G, Annabelle H, Mariah B, Sienna S. 

Parkes Jarrod K, Kane O. 

Tamworth Connor R, Autumn-Lee J. 

           Coffee Club 
 
 
 

Please come and join us for a cuppa and brekkie! 
 

NEXT BREKKIE:  3 September 
 

When:  Monthly - on a Tuesday 

  8:45 - 10am 

 

Where: Outside the Connected Classroom 

 

Why:  * To collaborate with other parents 

  and teachers. 

  * To learn how to help your child at 

  school. 

  *  To assist teachers with some small 

  jobs (like covering books). 

  * To learn about what is happening at 

  school. 

 

                   See you there! 

Please note change of details 

 

56 Church Street, South Windsor, NSW, 2756 
Ph-1300 582 011 

Email. hello@littletwinklechildcare.com.au 
 

Survey – Outside of School Hours Care 
 
Dear Families 
 
Little Twinkle Child Care Centre is conveniently located across the road from Windsor South Public School, and we have 
been operating for 6 months. We are currently investigating the possibility of offering a limited number of Before and After 
School Care places at our service for children who attend Windsor South Public School.  
 

The availability of places will depend on government approval as well as interest from the school community in utilising 
these places. 
 

To help us to gauge the needs of the school community in relation to Before and After School Care please complete the sur-
vey below. Please return your survey to school by close of business Friday 30

th
 August 2019. 

 
Kind regards 
Little Twinkle Child Care Centre Management  
 

Name: (optional) __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number: (optional) __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Do you currently use Before School Care? If yes, how many days? __________________________________________ 
 
Do you currently use After School Care? If yes, how many days? ___________________________________________ 
 
Do you currently use Vacation Care? If yes, how many days? ______________________________________________ 
 
Would you use Before School Care if it was offered at Little Twinkle? If yes, how many days? _____________________ 
 
Would you use After School Care if it was offered at Little Twinkle? If yes, how many days? ______________________ 
 
Would you use Vacation Care if it was offered at Little Twinkle? If yes, how many days? _________________________ 
 
Any additional comments: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Would you like us to contact you should we be able to offer Before and After School Care in the future? 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Student Banking 

Fridays 

Enquire at the Office. 

Windsor South PS 
App for Mobile 

 

To install it, just search for our 
 school name, “Windsor South  
Public School” in either the 
Apple  
App Store” or the “Google Play 
Store. 
 
Also Absentee Notes and Change of De-
tails can be submitted using this App 
and signed on your phone by using your 
finger.  

Event Age Girls Boys 
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Jn 
Bailey C 
Ruby B 
Lucinda S 

Rhyle S 
Tyler R 
Jayden G 

11 yrs 
Cheyenne M 
Haley D 
Jaileesha I 

Charbel R 
Luke M 
Archie D 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Teagan D 
Mirage D 

Kyle B 
Jack B 
Eric M 

Sh
o

t P
u
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Jun-
ior 

Bailey C 
Cherish H 
Tamara W 

Rhyle S 
Tyler R 
Leroy C 

11 yrs 
Cheyenne M 
Jaileesha I 
Haley D 

Arnav P 
Charbel R 
Jeremy H 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Teagan D 
Mirage D 

Kyle B 
Jack B 
Eric M 

H
igh

 Ju
m

p
 

Jnr 

Ruby B 
Matilda W 
Tamara W 

Mitchell T 
Daniel B &  
Blair B 
EQUAL SECOND 

11 yrs 

Cheyenne M 
Haley D 

Jeremy H 
Connor R &  
Liam M 
EQUAL SECOND 
Jarrod K 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Teagan D &  
Mirage D 
 EQUAL SECOND 

Kyle B 
Jakeb B 
Cameron S 

Lo
n

g Ju
m

p
 

Jnr 

Ruby B 
Tamara W & Mariah B 
EQUAL SECOND 
Sophia S 

Mitchell T 
Daniel B 
Jayden G 

11 yrs 
Haley D 
Cheyenne M 
Gracie M 

Coby H 
Liam M 
Brodie C 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Teagan D 
Mirage D 

Jakeb B 
Kyle B 
Jack B 

Race Age Girls Boys 
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8 yrs 
Laylah S 
Penelope V 
Marley J 

Mitchell T 
Jake L 
Kaedyn V 

9 yrs 
Sophia S 
Matilda W 
Annabelle B 

Jayden G 
Leroy C 
Jye H 

10 yrs 
Tamara W 
Bailey C 
Ruby B 

Bailey B 
Noah C 
Tyler R 

11 yrs 
Haley D 
Cheyenne M 
Jaileesha I 

Liam M 
Coby H 
Jeremy H 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Mirage D 
Teagan D 

Kyle B 
Jakeb B 
Jack B 

2
0

0
m

 

Jnr 
Ruby B 
Tamara W 
Bailey C 

Bailey B 
Jayden G 
Mitchell T 

11 yrs 
Haley D 
Cheyenne M 
Jaileesha I 

Liam M 
Jarrod K 
Coby H 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Mirage D 
Teagan D 

Kyle B 
Jack B 
Jakeb B 

8
0

0
m

 

Jnr 
Sophia S 
Tamara W 
Bailey C 

Jayden G 
Bailey B 
Mitchell T 

11 yrs 

Haley D 
Gracie M 
Rebecca M 

Jarrod K 
Coby H 
Jeremy H 

12/13 
yrs 

Ella C 
Mirage D 

Kyle B 
Jakeb B 
David K 

R
e

lay 

Jnr 

Tamara W 
Bailey C 
Ruby B 
Sophia S 

Jayden G 
Leroy C 
Bailey B 
Mitchell T 

Snr 

Ella Croft 
Haley Dever 
Cheyenne McDonald 
Jaileesha Ioane 

Kyle B 
Jakeb B 
Liam M 
Coby H 



 

 

Grass Hair Kits Fundraiser 
The P & C Grass Hair Kits Fundraiser was a great success with the P & C raising $201.60. Thank you to all the 
families that purchased a Grass Hair Kit. I hope all the students are enjoying watching them grow. 
 
P & C Cake Stall Education Week  
On August 7 the P & C held a cake stall at the Canteen for the Education Week Parents morning tea. Thank 
you to everyone that donated cakes for the cake stall, especially the Krispy Kremes that sold out very quickly. 
The P & C raised $251.00 from the cake stall. 
 
Teacher's and Support Staff Appreciation Day 
On August 13 the P & C hosted a BBQ   
breakfast to say "Thank you" to all our   
wonderful Teacher's and     Support Staff for 
everything that they do for all our students 
at our school. Though the morning was very 
chilly, everyone really enjoyed coming      
together.  The P & C also presented the 
Teacher's with $1600.00 to put towards 
their classroom resources which was very 
much appreciated. The Teacher's and      
Support Staff were also presented with a 
Certificate from the P & C. 
A special "Thank You" to Scott Muir for cooking the BBQ and to Denise Mottram, Tara Clifford and Michelle 
Gregoriou for helping out serving the breakfast.  

 
Hawkesbury City Council Morning Tea 
A few months ago I applied for a Grant with ClubGRANTS  for the P & C to purchase 
some new and much needed appliances for the school Canteen. On August 13, Steph-
anie Paul (Canteen Supervisor) and myself were invited to attend a morning tea at 
Hawkesbury City Council. We were presented with a cheque for $6000.00 from Nicole 
Davey (Marketing Manager) at Windsor RSL. I would like to express my sincere appre-
ciation on behalf of the P & C and say " Thank you" to Windsor RSL for supporting our 
school.  
 
 
 

Father's Day Raffle & Father's Day Guessing Competition 
There will be a Father's Day Raffle & Father's Day Guessing Competition from   
Monday 19th August until Friday 30th August. Every morning 8:15am till bell time 
near the Library. Raffle tickets will be $1.00 each and Guessing Competition 
50cents per guess. Both will be drawn on Friday 30th August. 
 
Father's Day Stall 
The P & C will have a Father's Day stall available for the students to purchase a  
special little gift. This will be on Thursday 29th August. The gifts will range from 
$2.00 to $6.00 
Thank you again to everyone for your continued support 
Sharon Muir  
P & C President 

P & C News 
 


